On June 29th Board Member Monroe Benaim asked the following question regarding Board Item CP4 - Renewal of Continuing Contract with six (6) Construction:

Question:  
Is this $1,000,000. per consultant? (i.e. $6,000,000)

Response:  
It is a total of $1,000,000 for all six companies.

Note: Concrete testing is required to ensure it meets the required strength.  Soil testing is required to make sure the soil has the ability to hold the weight of the structures that are placed above it.  These are requirements of the Florida Building Code Section 1804.

